
 

 

Hillside Middle School 
775 North Center Street 

Northville, Michigan 48167 

Ribbon Cutting & Community Open House 
Thursday, September 30, 2021  

6:00 pm – 7:30 pm 
 

6:00 pm Ribbon-Cutting (Outside at main entrance) 
6:20-7:30 pm Community Open House / Small Group Tours 

You are cordially invited to join Northville Public Schools as we 
celebrate the launching of the newly renovated and redesigned Hillside 
Middle School with a Ribbon-Cutting Ceremony and Community Open 

House.  We are excited to showcase our new learning spaces, and 
invite you to experience Hillside’s transformation that is the result of 

our community’s generous support of Bond 2017!   
 

Small group tours will be led by student docents.  
 

COVID safety protocols will be in place,  
including the requirement to wear face masks indoors. 

 


